
 

Cruse Newsletter! 

We would like to introduce our Training Newsletter, this quarterly email aims to provide you 
information on: 

 Free bereavement support resources: 

o Cruse houses many free bereavement resources, which alot of people are 
unaware of, especially helpful during this Bereavement week. The knowledge 
these resources provide can be utilised on a professional, but also personal 
level. Examples of these are:   

 Our Grief booklets, which you can download for free here >> 
 Learn about the impact of Grief here >> 

 Latest news updates: 

o Giving you access to new bereavement research reports, covering the work 
Cruse is doing with organisations, and legislative news which may impact 
businesses, plus alot more...  

Bereavement Training Website Updates 

Some of you may have already noticed, we have made some big changes to our Training 
website pages. This decision was made to make the process of finding the all the 
bereavement training services we offer and options to book and enquire as simple as 
possible. You can view our new pages here >> 

 

 

Latest News 

Should we teach children about death in school? 

NAFD President John Adams has launched a parliamentary petition calling for all school age 

children to be taught about death, dying and bereavement in schools as part of... Find out 

more here >> 

Cruse report: Outcomes for bereaved people 

A new report from Cruse Bereavement Support and the University of Birmingham shows 

 
 

As a valued member of our community, we would like to offer you more than just the 
training webinars we have showcased in our previous emails and highlight all the free 

bereavement support resources we have to offer. 

 

https://www.cruse.org.uk/organisations/grief-booklets/
https://www.cruse.org.uk/understanding-grief/effects-of-grief/
https://www.cruse.org.uk/organisations/
https://www.cruse.org.uk/about/blog/should-we-teach-children-about-death-in-school/
https://www.cruse.org.uk/about/blog/should-we-teach-children-about-death-in-school/


benefits of support for bereaved people both in-person and over the telephone... Read the 

full report here >> 

How to improve your organisations’ bereavement processes: A webinar with Cruse and 

Vizolution 

Cruse and Vizolution have hosted a joint webinar where we spoke about how organisations 

can implement better practices and process to improve your bereavement customer 

journey... You can watch the full webinar here >> 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Introducing Alison Winter: Corporate Partnership Manager 

 
 

 

Hello everyone, I’m Ali, the new Corporate 

Partnerships Manager for Cruse. I am here to work 

with organisations of all shapes and sizes that share 

a passion for improving outcomes for bereaved 

people everywhere. I can work with you to develop a 

program of services to reflect your organisation’s 

unique needs. Together, we can ensure bereaved 

colleagues, clients and customers are treated 

appropriately and compassionately with profoundly 

positive impacts for your workplace and reputation. 

 

 

If you would like to arrange a conversation to find out what we can do together, have 

any feedback on this newsletter or any questions regarding our bereavement training, 

please email me at training@cruse.org.uk. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Alison Winter 

Cruse Training Team 

 

To subscribe please contact the central training team directly: training@cruse.org.uk 

 

Signposting: Useful Resources Links 

Find links to useful organisations working with a range 

of different grief experiences and specialised 

issues. Find out more here >> 

https://www.cruse.org.uk/about/blog/outcomes-for-bereaved-people-cruse-report/
https://www.cruse.org.uk/about/blog/outcomes-for-bereaved-people-cruse-report/
https://vimeo.com/696995997/3b476cbba8
mailto:training@cruse.org.uk
mailto:training@cruse.org.uk
https://www.cruse.org.uk/organisations/signposting/

